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Professional Engineering Services
RFP #2022-01

ADDENDUM #3
October 13, 2021

Question:
The projects listed on the Engineering RFP and the Architectural RFP are similar.  What type of engineering services and specialty would be part of any of the building projects listed in 1.2?
Answer:
[bookmark: _GoBack]If an engineering firm has architectural capabilities, they should note such expertise in their proposal.  If the project requires architectural services, the Authority may or may not use their own contracted firm.  We may use the architectural services of the selected engineering firm if applicable.   

Question:
A suggestion was made to modify the requirements as outlined in Section 4.2 (C) which states “projects should have been completed within the last five (5) years”
Answer:
The Authority is in agreement with this suggestion and offerors are allowed to list projects that have been completed within the last ten (10) years.  
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